
Coronavirus (Covid-19) catch-up premium 

The school has begun using the Coronavirus (Covid-19) catch-up premium in the following 

ways: 

 extra Year 11 Maths lessons for specific students 

 extra Year 11 English lessons for specific students 

 Year 13 Geography field trip(s) for coursework 

 half term revision sessions 

 Remote mentoring in Maths for selected Year 11 students through Undergraduate 

mentoring scheme 

 Computing teaching resources for remote learning 

 

It is envisaged that the Coronavirus (Covid-19) catch-up premium will be used in the 

following ways in the future: 

 extension of Undergraduate mentoring scheme to include more students in Maths 

and other subjects 

 remote mentoring in a number of students through a commercial partner as part of 

National Tutoring Programme 

 revision materials (such as revision guides and website subscriptions) 

 revision sessions 

 

The effect of this expenditure on the educational attainment of the pupils involved will be 

assessed through their progress through the curriculum and performance in regular subject-

specific testing. 

 


